
 

What Resources Do You Need to 

Adapt to Climate Change? 

 

Researchers at the University of Vermont 
have a new USDA funded grant focused on 

assisting producers to adapt to climate 
change, and developing resources for climate 
adaptation in collaboration with farmers.  The 

project is targeting small, medium and 
beginning farmers and ranchers. The first 
step of this project is to interview farmers 

about their climate change perceptions and 
potential adaptation needs.  

Beef/grazing, vegetable and berry farmers are currently being 
recruited for winter of 2019 and researchers will travel to you.
Interviews are expected to last no more than one hour.
Farmers will be compensated $50 cash for their time.  
Interviews will be audio-recorded for research purposes, but 
interviewees will remain anonymous.
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If you are interested in participating, please contact the director of
the project, Meredith Niles, Assistant Professor, University of 

Vermont at 802-656-4337 or mtniles@uvm.edu

Share your thoughts in a new farmer

research project


